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Are we facing THE FINAL AGE?
We Human Beings are now witnessing the terrifying and devastating effect we
have wrought on the Natural World. Because of our ill informed, careless actions,
many other species are losing their habitat and face extinction.
We destruct to construct - and this destruction has brought our natural world to the
brink of irreversible termination.

There will be no second chance, once destroyed, this amazing planet and the
resources upon which we totally rely for our existence, will be annihilated forever.
Nothing will survive.

I am pleading with you not to contribute to the extremely dire situation we are in
and urge you to re-assess your Development Plan.



Rather than releasing Green Belt, destroying our beautiful countryside and wildlife,
please make use of Brownfield sites, regenerating derelict building sites and
disused industrial areas.

We must do everything we can to ensure that our world will endure.

Thank you for your attention,

Yours sincerely,
Ms. Gillian Squier




